Fellow Sophomores,
	Hi!  How are you?  My name is Anna Richard and I am from Old Bridge, New Jersey.  I have not declared my major yet; I am stuck between Psychology and International Studies.  I am running for the position of Sophomore Senator.
I was a Class Senator this past academic year, and I have really enjoyed what we have done and what we plan on doing in the future.  Besides being on Student Senate, I am a student worker in The Caf and at The Quarry.  I am a part of Phoenix, an all-girls service organization.  In addition to that, I am a member of Red Devils TV (RDTV).  We help film some campus events, and we have our own shows created by members as well.  All of our videos are posted on our website.  I am also rushing a sorority next semester.  
  	As a Senator, you have to serve on one of the standing committees.  I served on the Student Life Committee this year.  On this committee, we do projects to help improve, well, student life on campus.  I plan on working with the same committee once reelected.  I like working to help improve all different aspects student life.  One project that I tackled this semester was installing hand dryers in dorms.  I met with Facilities, and I was informed that they were starting to add hand dryers to dorms as they are being fully renovated over the years.  Adams is being done first over the summer, and they hope to work on Armstrong and Atwater during the next summer.    
 As a Senator next year, I plan on helping to improve Dining Services, Residence Life, and Allison Hall.  Big changes have already been done in the Dining Hall, and I want to be a part of the changes that are yet to come.  Certain dorms need to be improved, and I would like to have a say in what happens to them.  Another thing I would like to do is to continue to improve Allison First Fridays, and make more use of Allison Hall.  I cannot do this alone.  If you have any ideas or suggestions, you can contact me.  I want to help turn your ideas into results.   	
	 If you would like to hear and see the other candidates and I voice our opinions on certain issues, come to the Student Life Debate hosted by the Public Affairs Committee.  Tentatively, it will be on Tuesday April 22nd.  An email will probably be sent out when the date, time, and place are finalized.  Voting begins on Wednesday April 23rd at 8AM and ends on Thursday April 24th at 5PM.  Again, if you have any questions or ideas, or just want to talk, please feel free to email me at richaan@dickinson.edu.  

Thank you so much! See you around campus!
Anna Richard ‘17
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